
 

Lakeview Elementary  
Weekly News 

• Friday, February 7, 2025 

 
Dear Lakeview Community, 
 
It has been a cold and snowy week! Thank you for 
support in helping to keep students safe while they 
play on the school grounds.  
 
With the cold weather and illness circulating, there 
have been quite a few absences.  Please remember 
to contact the school office when your child will be 
absent from class. If you are calling to report an 
absent student, please dial 604-296-9018 and press 
2. If emailing, please email the teacher and cc’ 
lakeview.info@burnabyschools.ca.  
 
Like all other elementary schools in Burnaby, 
Lakeview Elementary has the “safe arrival 
program”. This means that if a child is marked 
absent, but the office has not received a telephone 
call or an email from the caregivers advising of the 
absence/tardiness, a phone call home or email will 
be made to ensure the child is safe. For more 
information – please visit the school website 
https://lakeview.burnabyschools.ca/reporting-
absences/ 
 
A few important reminders: 
 
*Lakeview Spirit Wear orders close on Monday 
*Mary Poppins Tickets are available on School Cash 
Online – more tickets have been released for the 
evening performance  
*Please see next page for Jump Rope for Heart 
information 
*Please see next page for Lost and Found photos 
 
Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary 
 
 
 

 
 

Dates to note: 
• February – Black History Month 
• Mon. Feb. 10 Spirit Wear Orders Close  
• Tues. Feb 11 Boys Basketball Game @ 12th Ave 
• Thurs. Feb 13 Girls Basketball Game @ 12th Ave 
• Thurs. Feb. 13 Jump Rope for Heart Event 
• Fri. Feb. 14 Valentine’s Day 
• Mon. Feb. 17 Family Day (No School) 
• Tues. Feb. 18 Boys Basketball Rec Play Day 
• Wed. Feb. 26 Indigenous Virtual Teachings 
• Wed. Feb. 26 Pink Shirt Day 
• Fri. Feb. 28 Pro-D (No School) 

 

Student Author: Nikolai – Division 5 
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Primary Skipping Club 2025 
The Primary Skipping Club was amazing this year!   With close to 60 participants, we had a great time learning 
how to skip, refining some skipping skills, learning some new tricks and even trying a 'group rope' jump.  A 
huge thank you to the parents / caregivers for getting their skippers to school bright and early on Wednesday 
mornings!  All students were ready to go, and we had a great time meeting everyone.  We did a great job 
getting our heart and bodies moving for 45 minutes each Wednesday! 
 
Don't forget that our Jump Rope for Heart takes place on Thursday, February 13th between 11:00 and 
3:00.  Our fundraising page link is https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/89176.  We will be putting those 
new skipping skills to work on Thursday!  Don't forget your water bottles and running shoes! 
 

 
Jump Rope for Heart - Thursday, February 13, 2025 

Lakeview's Jump Rope for Heart is taking place on Thursday, February 13th between 11:00 and 3:00.   All 
students will be spending approximately 40 minutes skipping to some great music, joining in some 'group 
jumping' activities and maybe even learning some new skipping tricks! 
 
It's not too late to contribute to the Lakeview Elementary fundraising goal!  All money can be donated 
through the Heart and Stroke Jump Rope website (https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/89176).    
 
Every dollar counts and we really appreciate your support! 
 
Don't forget your running shoes and water bottles on Thursday! 
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International Student Field Trip: Skating 

 
 

 
Child and Youth Mental Health 

 
Mental health is a key component of healthy child 
and youth development, and it has an impact on 
their relationships and their performance in school. 
 
Parents can help support positive mental health by 
forming strong and caring relationships with their 
children. 

• Connect – talk and listen to their feelings and 
experiences.  

• Be active together – take a walk and build 
physical activity into family time.  

• Take notice – encourage and praise the positive 
behaviours and choices your children make.  

• Keep learning – encourage your child to learn 
from both positive and negative experiences.  

• Give – your time, your words and your presence 

 
 

 

 
Resources: 
How to talk to your child about mental health 
Positive Mental Health for Children 
Child and youth mental health services  
 

https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/children-and-youth/child-and-youth-mental-health-and-substance-use/getting-help-for-your-child-mental-health
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/mental-wellness-for-children/positive-mental-health-for-children
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/children-and-youth/child-and-youth-mental-health-and-substance-use/getting-help-for-your-child-mental-health
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January 31st, 2025 

Dear Lakeview Families, 

 
We are awfully close to show day (Thursday March 6th), so we are ready to sell tickets!  Tickets are $7.00 
for the 1:00pm show and $10.00 for the 6:30pm show.  This is not a fundraiser, all ticket money goes 
towards covering the costs associated with our production (costumes, sets, scripts, equipment rental, 
etc.); we greatly appreciate your support.   
 
Tickets will be sold exclusively on schoolcashonline.com starting this Monday, February 3rd.  We are 
limiting the evening tickets to 2 per family to start, then on Friday February 7th we will open sales again 
to people who would like to purchase more.  There is no limit to the afternoon show.   
Once you purchase your tickets online your child will be given hard copies to take home to you. These will 
be printed and given to students on Fridays to take home. 
More information will be coming out regarding what time your children should arrive, what to wear, etc. – 
please read the weekly newsletter to stay informed.  Any questions can be directed to Mrs. Bourne 
(Christine.bourne@burnabyschools.ca) please do not call the office.  
*See separate flyer about a “Front Row” opportunity! 
 
Thank you,  
Mrs. Bourne 
(Music Teacher) 
 
FAQ: 
Do Lakeview students need to buy tickets?   
Nope, they will be on stage or in their classrooms and not in the seats. 
 
What about my baby/toddler? 
If they’re sitting in your lap, then they do not need a ticket.  We encourage you to bring younger children to 
the afternoon performance but understand that that may not be possible. 
 
I bought my tickets online, why didn’t my kid bring them home today? 
We’re really busy and just haven’t got to you yet, but we will. Tickets will be printed and sent home on 
Fridays. 
 
Can I record the show? 
Yes, we know you want to preserve this memory – please keep cameras/phones down low so as not to 
interfere with the view of other people and please do not post pictures or video with other students 
online. 
 
What is my kid supposed to wear? 
If you don’t know yet you will get an email from your class teacher soon.  
Still have questions?  No problem – email christine.bourne@burnabyschools.ca  
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Mary Poppins VIP Package Raffle 
 

Lakeview PAC is excited to raffle of two VIP packages for the 
Mary Poppins play 

 
Included in the VIP package is 2 front row seats and one 

parking spot in staff lot 
 

Tickets are 1 for $2 or 3 for $5 
On Munch a Lunch - Fundraising 

On Sale till February 10th 
 

There is one VIP package available for the afternoon show and 
one for evening show 

 
All proceeds from the raffle directly support Mary Poppins play 

 
 Ticket purchasers must be 19 years of age or older. If ticket bears a minor name the prize will 

lawfully be delivered to parent/guardian. Winner consents to release of name by licensee 
 

 
 



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our school is excited to participate in Jump Rope for Heart this year!  Students will discover fun ways to get active, 

practice healthy habits and learn about helping others while raising money to beat heart disease and stroke.

We love participating in Jump Rope for Heart because:

Jump is customizable for all abilities:

On our Jump Event Day kids can move their way by 

jumping, dancing, wheeling and more! 

Jump gives back:

Schools that raise a minimum of $500 will receive 8% of 

their fundraising dollars back to put towards what we need 

most or we can donate it back to Heart & Stroke to make an 

even bigger impact.

Kids feel good by doing good: 

Students learn the importance of giving 

back as they collect donations that help 

fund critical research that saves lives, 

prevents heart disease and stroke, and 

supports survivors and their families. The 

funds collected help other kids like Julian, 

who suffered a pediatric stroke following 

his heart surgery. 

Students learn life-long habits:

Jump Rope for Heart is more than a fundraiser. It teaches 

students EASY Healthy Habits to help protect their heart 

and brain health – for a lifetime!

Eat fruits and  
vegetables

Active for 1 hour  
or more

Screens for 2 
hours or less

Yes to water, no 
to sugary drinks
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© Heart and Stroke Foundation of Canada, 2024 | ™ The heart and / Icon on its own and the heart and / Icon 
followed by another icon or words are trademarks of the Heart and Stroke Foundation of Canada. The Desjardins 
Financial Group logo and brand are registered trademarks of the Fédération des caisses Desjardins du Québec. 
Prior authorization is required for any third-party use of a Desjardins logo to ensure our logo and brand are used 
appropriately. Authorization is granted for a specified period of time.

Fundraising at
your fingertips

New Downloadable QR Codes!

Sign up online, visit  jumpropeforheart.ca

Click Register

Search for our School Name or Copy & Paste  

School link below in your browser

Register to our school to create your own 

fundraising page

Let’s help Heart & 
Stroke save lives

(Click the link to view the Lakeview donation page)

 Our Jump Event Day is on: 

School Page Link:

Take your fundraising to 
the next level. Download 
your personal QR 
code from your online 
Participant Center.

Save the QR code to 
your device or print it, 
and let your child’s
imagination run wild as
they decorate around 
the code to make it 
uniquely theirs.

Encourage your child 
to share their QR 
code with family and 
friends and ask them 
to scan it to donate!

http://www.jumpropeforheart.ca
https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/89176


Drop-off @ Lakeview Elementary 
School 
(front entrance February to June 2025) 

 
*email your address for pick up at home! 
lakeview25@gmail.com  
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